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RO/BKU/158/2020        Date: 20.03.2020 
 

To 

All the Faculty Members and Principals/TiCs of the Affiliated Colleges running P.G. Courses 

Bankura University 

 

 

Sir /Madam, 

  

In view of the crisis arising out of the worldwide outbreak of Corona virus, there will be a 

definitive loss of teaching days. As verbally advised by the HMIC, HED in his meeting with 

the VCs on 17.03.2020 on how to make amends for the loss of teaching days, the university 

has already launched a digital learning portal named bkudigiresources.org  for the benefit of 

students who can access it from home by login through their User Id and Password. 

 Faculty members are therefore requested to contribute to this initiative of creating the "learning 

from home" resources. There are several options: (1) Teachers may digitise their lectures at 

home through their own mobile camera or they may come to a sanitised room of the university 

(single individual entry with mask etc) and their lectures will be captured on video cam to 

upload the same on the said portal. (2) Teachers may upload their lectures in written format in 

terms of module and can upload the same on their own. (3) Teachers may upload non-

copyrighted study materials in the portal. 

Very soon the User Id and Password will be sent to faculty members and students for its 

enrichment and accession. Meanwhile the teachers may send the materials to 

registrarbku@gmail.com  which we can upload in the above portal. 

This is the time for us to help our students as much as we can; and as directed by the Hon’ble 

Vice Chancellor, the undersigned requests you to prepare the lecture, module etc. on urgent 

basis from their home to overcome this crisis period.  The Principals of the affiliated P.G. 

colleges of Bankura University are also requested to issue the necessary instruction to get the 

contributions from the faculty members of their respective colleges for enriching the portal. 

The faculty members of such colleges will have to send the digital resources to the email 

address provided in the above portal. 

Earnestly anticipating your cooperation for enrichment and development of the above digital 

learning portal, 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 

                Sd/- 

  Dr. Subir Kumar Roy, 

Registrar (Addl. Charge) 

 

http://www.bankurauniv.ac.in/
mailto:registrarbku@gmail.com

